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FCA WARNING—BITCOIN INVESTORS 

SHOULD ‘BE PREPARED TO LOSE ALL THEIR MONEY’ 

 

Bitcoin has recently seen record highs, the FCA has issued a warning to all would-be 

investors in cryptocurrencies to ’be prepared to lose it all’. Cryptocurrencies are not 

covered by investment regulation, so there will be little protection if the investment goes 

wrong. 

It is expected that fraud criminals will seek to maximise on the sudden interest in 

Bitcoin and cryptocurrencies by flooding the market with crypto investment scams.  

It is believed that fraudsters are likely to begin setting up fake cryptocurrency firms in 

order to lure people into investing in what they believe to be a genuine product.  

Residents should be wary of investment offers that come out of the blue, where they 

are pressured to invest quickly, or are promised returns that seem too good to be true.  

For further advice visit 

 www.fca.org.uk 

or search  

FCA Cryptoassets 

in your search engine 


